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Useful links for Anti-bullying: 

Anti-Bullying Alliance for Parents: 

http://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/advice/parents-carers/anti-bullying-tool-for-parents/ 

Anti-Bullying Alliance for Children: 

http://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/advice/children-young-people/ 

                                   Our Online Safety page:  

                                   http://www.howleygrange.co.uk/parents/esafety-for-parents.htmlh  

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

ANTI–BULLYING WEEK 

The whole school had a fabulous week 

taking part in a range of activities to 

mark this year’s Anti-Bullying Week. 

It was a wonderful end to the week, 

when the whole school came together 

on the playground to sing and make a 

noise about bullying.  

Eco-friendly Christmas: Five top 

tips for an eco-friendly Christmas 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/5

0686087 

 

A big well done to those children who 

were selected to join the Wellbeing 

Warrior team! All Wellbeing Warriors 

will receive training during the first week 

back after Christmas and will then be 

ready to get out on the playground 

helping their peers.  
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